

Board of Directors

President Rebecca Phillips

Secretary
Anne McCormick

Treasurer Sarah Edens, CPA

Directors Valerie Barrett, MD

Steve Fry

John Gonzalez

Ken Kenworthy

F. Shields McManus

Wes Starling

Michelle Villwock

Cindy Wilson, DDS

Rev. C. Michael York

<u>Director Emeritus</u> Jeanne Ralicki, ACSW, LCSW

Chief Executive Officer Jeffrey Shearer, LCSW

HOBE SOUND COMMUNITY CHEST, INC.



April 24, 2018

Leslie Kristof, Campus President Keiser University 9400 SW Discovery Way Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

Dear Ms. Kristoff,

I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude and appreciation for the support that Keiser University of St. Lucie has shown to Tykes & Teens and to the community at large. Keiser has been a wonderful partner and supporter of our prevention efforts to keep our youth safe and healthy here in Martin County.

Not only has Keiser University taken part in our Family Day Campaign, encouraging family engagement through eating meals together, but they have stood with us for the past 8 years planning, implementing and managing Project Graduation in Martin County. Project Graduation is a program providing fun and safe activities for our graduating seniors to ensure that no graduate loses their life on the road on graduation night.

Keiser has also provided opportunities for us to guest lecture and share our expertise. We are proud to call Keiser University a partner and look forward to other opportunities to work together.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Shearer, LCSW, ACSW, CAP

Chief Executive Officer

